Public Comments - Board of Trustees Meeting - August 22, 2023

From: Wilma Hardney

Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2023 12:56 PM

To: PublicComments <comments@homewoodil.gov>
Subject: Fw: Permits- Hardney

1. Why are we being denied the use of our permit which has an expiration of 12 months?

2. Where is the Ordinance that states all repairs need to be listed regardless if they are being completed
in the required timeframe of one (1) year?
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